
MINUTES 
West River Radio Club 

Monthly Luncheon Meeting 

April 26, 2008 
 

The West River Radio Club (WRRC) held its regular monthly luncheon meeting on April 26, 2008 at 11:30 AM at the 
PanAsian restaurant to discuss plans for the club. 
 
These meetings are normally held the last Saturday of each month so that our regular meeting time can be devoted to 
programs and fun stuff. Although voting is done by the elected Board of Directors all members are welcome to attend any 
board meeting and weigh in with their thoughts on matters concerning the WRRC. 
 
Present were:  
N1TOX, John – President  W1CWB, Chas – VP  KA1ZQX, Tim – PIO  
KB1HCG, Mark   N1PBX, Conrad  KB1OQH, Paul 
Tina (Aux Mem)   PJ (Aux Mem)   Meaghan (Aux Mem) 
 
Discussion was held concerning the following matters: 

o Tim will be looking on obtaining a patch for our banner to change the web address. 
o Mark, KB1HCG, reviewed the Walk for Babies event just concluded prior to this meeting.  Thanks to all who 

partisipated 
o The April meeting program will be on ways to save gas, given by Mark, KB1HCG. 
o We’re looking for ideas for meeting ideas you would like to have presented for the rest of the year. Contact any 

BOD member with your suggestion. 
o Mark, KB1HGC asked about Magnetic Signs for CERT / RACES Events 

 
Here are some dates to mark on your calendar: 

o Ongoing: The WRRC 2 meter net on 147.015 MHz. Use a PL of 100 Hz. It starts at 19:30L 
o May 13: Regularly scheduled meeting of the WRRC in the EMT room at Grace Cottage Hospital.  
o May 17: Girls on the Run – Contact John n1tox@comcast.net  if you can help.  Still need 4 more people to help 

out 
o May 17: Grace Cottage Hospital Health Fair 1000 – 1400 on the common 
o May 31: Luncheon meeting at the Pan Asian Restaurant by Staples in Brattleboro. – 11:30L 
 

The meeting was adjourned at12:40L. 
 
And that’s the way I heard it. Please advise as to any errors or omissions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John – N1TOX 
President: WRRC 
 

HELP MAKE US RICH 
As an ARRL affiliated club we can, with your cooperation, earn money for the WRRC. 
If you are renewing your League membership we get a $2 kickback. 
If you join the League as a new member we get a $15 kickback. 
Here is how it's done – Mail your renewal or new member check to me, NOT the ARRL. Make your check out to the WRRC, NOT the League. 
I will deposit your check in our WRRC account and write a check to the League for $2 or $15 less than the full amount. This check will be 
accompanied with the appropriate form to insure that your membership or renewal is properly credited. 
 
I respectively urge you to take advantage of this procedure. 
 
Thanks and 73, 
Darrel – K1KU 
Secretary/Treasurer: WRRC 

 


